Language Certificate Letter

Dear Ling-Ling Wen, Science Editor, Editorial Office of WIG,

I am a native-English expert from North Carolina, USA. | am a co-author, and hence | have
read and evaluated the English language in the entire manuscript by Brock, et al. entitled
Pathophysiclogy of Chronic Pancreatitis (No. #3993)

It is my professional opinion that the English language in the manuscript fully complies with
international standards.

Best Regards,

August 16t 2013

Dina felic

M.Sc., PhD

Center of Mech-Sense

Dept. Gastroenterology & Hepatology
Aalborg University Hospital

Aalborg, Denmark

dile@rn.dk +45 99 32 62 47



